LIVERPOOL. TELEPHONE:CENTRALSZBO,SEBI & 5282.

Llopd's Register of Shipping.
201, Tower Building,

Liverpool, 23ra June, 1932

Dear 8ir,

With reference to the Secretary's assignment
letter of the 17th instant for the Tanker "SAN LEORN%, I
beg to state that the requirements necessary to comﬁly
with the rules as set forth in the Secretary's letter
have been complied with as follows:=-

(1) 'l‘he ventilator coaming in the forward well 5'4" in
height has been suitably supported. ‘@ -

(2) The air pipes in the forward and after wells 6" in
height have been increased to 36" in height to-.the
opening.

(2) The freeing port area in the forward well has been

increased to 102 sqe.ft. by the introduction of 1 extrs
port 5'6" x 2'3“, each side.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.




